
Welcome to our Feel Good Friday assembly.

Enjoy the music while we wait for the classes to 

join.

Please mute your microphone while you wait.
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Can you 
spot the 10
Meerkats
hidden in

this 
picture?



Dear Parent/ Carer,

This week, the whole of Year 3 went to Grantham for a mini-Olympics and had the most incredible day; the weather was glorious and the children engaged 
very well in these fantastic opportunities. The KS2 School Council went to London on a visit to the Houses of Parliament; this was such a unique opportunity 
and the children were so inquizative about the historical and political significance of this remarkable building and institution. We had a group of children 
attend an athletics tournament and meet with Ashley Watson who was part of the Jamaican bobsleigh team in the 2022 Beijing Winter Olympics! We have 
introduced 3 new extra-curricular activities for the children after school 3 days a week; Tennis (Year 5), Basketball (Year 3) and Gymnastics (Year 4) through a 
bought in company 'Just Do Sports'. A member of the Orton Gospel Hall came in today (Friday) to do a KS1 assembly and a KS2 assembly.

We have continued to have many sporting and extra-curricular successes such as the Girls Football team and the boys football team, the NFL Flag, 50 of our 
pupils attended The Cresset Theatre for the Dance performance on 16 June. We have been continuing with the Year 4 Multiplication check this week too.

The weather is reaching high temperatures (over 30 degrees) this week and over the weekend; please can you ensure you use plenty of sunscreen at regular 
intervals, sunhats to protect head, face and delicate neck area and a full bottle of water every day. It is so important to protect children's skin to avoid the 
horrid UVA and UVB rays from the sun; burning can lead to skin cancer. Children cannot control their body temperature as efficiently as adults during hot 
weather because they do not sweat as much and so can be at risk of ill-health from heat. Heat- related illness can range from mild heat stress to potentially 
life-threatening heatstroke. The main risk from heat is dehydration (not having enough water in the body). Children under 4 years of age, those who are 
overweight, or who are taking certain medication may be at increased risk of adverse effects. Some children with disabilities or complex health needs may be 
more susceptible to high temperatures. Please also ensure you speak to your children about being safe around bodies of water such as rivers and lakes.

We continue to pray for all those families engaged in or threatened by war or conflict anywhere in the world.

Have a wonderful weekend and whatever you do, be kind.

Best wishes, Mrs McGonigle and Mr Fry

Proud to serve the local & wider community.

From the Headteacher’s Office…

Message from Mrs McGonigle and Mr Fry

Term: Monday 6 June - Thursday 21 July @ 1.00pm - early finish

Wednesday 22 June: Year 6 swimming @ 9.30AM

Wednesday 22 June – Year 5 Young Explorers residential trip

Thursday 30 June - Year 6 Leavers Grafham Water trip

Tues 5 July –Year 3 residential Farm Camp @ Rutland Outdoor Ed.

Wed 6 (Peterborough) &Thurs 7 July (Jack Hunt) – Year 6 Junior Days

Dates & Events for the Diary



Looking 

after 

children

during 

heatwaves



IMPORTANT 

INFORMATION

Applying for free school meals is quick and simple to do 

using the online application form at

Click Here

Medication

If your child requires 

prescribed medication 

during the school day, 

you must complete a 

Medication form.

Injuries
(outside of school)

If your child has an 

injury, such as a 

broken bone, please 

do let us know as soon 

as possible. We will 

need to put a care plan 

in place before they 

return to school.

Illness/Other 

Absences

If your child is ill, 

please email or call

the school office on 

01733 262696 and 

select option 1 to 

leave a message. 

The absence line is 

available 24/7.

It is essential that we 

have up to date records 

for every child in 

school, 

particularly home 

address, email and 

mobile phone 

numbers. If you have 

moved or changed 

phone numbers, please 

call 01733 262696 or 

email 

office@mps.pkat.co.uk

PUPIL DETAILS

FREE SCHOOL MEALS

Healthy snacks & water 

bottles

Children can bring in a 

healthy snack to have 

at break time. This MUST 

NOT be chocolate or 

nuts – we are a nut free 

school.

Children must bring in a 

named water bottle.

We have introduced a new system for minor 

head bumps/ injuries. Instead of calling 

parents,

we are contacting parents/ carers via email 

when a child has a minor bump to the head. This 

system occurs successfully in other schools and 

does not expect parents to 'drop everything' to 

come into school if our qualified First Aiders 

have assessed them.

Head Injuries

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals


• LAs you may be aware, the NHS COVID-19 symptoms in adults and symptoms in 
children have been updated. Adults and children who have symptoms of a respiratory 
infection, including COVID-19, should follow the UKHSA guidance.

• Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at 
home and avoid contact with other people, where they can. They can go back to school, 
college or childcare and resume normal activities when they no longer have a high 
temperature, and they are well enough to attend.

Testing

• Some individuals may choose to test, either with residual free testing kits or via test kits 
purchased from pharmacies

• • Children and young people with a positive test should stay at home and avoid contact 
with others for 3 days. They can return to education after 3 days provided they have no 
high temperature and feel well

• • Adults who test positive should stay at home and avoid contact with others for 5 days. 
They can return to the workplace after 5 days provided they have no high temperature 
and feel well

ooking after children and those in early years settings during heatwaves

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/main-symptoms/?utm_source=07 April 2022 C19&utm_medium=Daily Email C19&utm_campaign=DfE C19
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/?utm_source=07 April 2022 C19&utm_medium=Daily Email C19&utm_campaign=DfE C19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19#symptoms-of-respiratory-infections-including-covid-19?utm_source=07%20April%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19


NOW OPEN

PLEASE READ FOR MORE 

INFORMATION







Celebration Assemblies with parents
From Monday June 20, Celebration Assemblies will be starting again in school. These will be alongside our 
Feelgood Friday Assemblies and our weekly singing assemblies.

Celebration Assemblies will be an opportunity for parents to come into school and share in their children's 
successes.

If your child has received an award, you will be notified by the class teacher. Please come to the main office at 
2.40 to sign in and you will be taken to either the KS1 or KS2 hall. Please collect your child from their classroom 
as usual at the end of the day.

These assemblies are much loved by the children, and we are thrilled to see them return.



Open Classrooms

Teachers will be in touch with parents shortly to offer you an opportunity to 
come into the classrooms to see what has been happening in each Year Group 
this year.

Parents will be able to come into the classrooms at 2.45pm and look at their 
children's work and watch a short presentation linked to their learning this 
year.





Please read me 

to join, lots of 

fun to be had!



Class Champions

EYFS and Lower School

Learning with our head, heart and hands

Izabela 

G

2KB

All of 

3OW

All of

3ET

Alfie

2RT/P

O

Rhesa

Ladybird

s

Presley

Robins

Samuel

Owls

Butterflie

s 

Reagan

2RT/P

O



Class Champions 

Upper School

Learning with our head, heart and hands

Onyx

4NB

Anhelin

a

4NB

Violet

4CP
Filip

5AA

Amelia V

5AA

Antonio

5AH/MS
James

4CP

Ishi

Y6

Tajus

Y6

Cezar

Y6

Maybelle

Y6



School Council Visit to the Houses of Parliament



Year 4Assessments that allow 

us to show off how 

much we have learnt 

over Year 4

First aid and 999 calls

Times Tables check



Year 4
Under Attack



Year 4

Busts of Julius Cesar



Painting the busts Year 4



Year 4

Finished!



If your child achieves a 'Personal Best' out of 

school, please email a photo to 

office@mps.pkat.co.uk so we can share their 

wonderful achievements on this page every 

week.

Gynmastics

Arijus Year 4 got second place 

in WKO championship this 

Sunday. And on 28 May he 

received his yellow belt.

Kick Boxing

mailto:office@ravensthorpe.peterborough.sch.uk


Maciej in Year 6 

performing an 

ollie on his 

skateboard

After the success in the dance 

competition, we had a special 

dance coach in school!

Sports this week

Year 3 had a brilliant 

time in Grantham at the 

mini Olympics



The dance show at the 

Cresset

Sports this week

Another win for the 

girls football team 

after a close match 

with Eye C of E 

Primary School on 

Tuesday

Year 3 had a brilliant 

time in Grantham at the 

mini Olympics

Athletics festival

The team got to meet Ashley 
Watson who was part of the 
Jamaican bobsleigh team in 

the 2022 Beijing Winter 
Olympics!



Birthdays this week

Happy Birthday from everyone at Middleton!

Haseeba

10

Albie

5

Botaa

11

Igor

10

Miss 

Atkinson

Mrs

Turnbull



Celebrate 

everything 

you have 

achieved this 

week.

You are all 

AMAZING!

Kool & The Gang -

Celebration (Official Music 

Video) - YouTube

Heather Small - Proud 

(Official video) - YouTube

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3GwjfUFyY6M
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OygsHbM1UCw

